

Dear Business Owner/Operator,

This year is the 69th Flin Flon Trout Festival and we are seeking donations for our fishing derby event being held June 20th – June 30th, 2019. This event will be a catch/picture/release style derby and we appreciate every little bit to help us continue with this time-honored tradition within our community.

The success of the Flin Flon Trout Festival depends in part on the donations and sponsorships to help off-set the costs of special events such as the fishing derby. With this contribution, your agency will be recognized as a co-sponsor on any publicity for the Flin Flon Trout Festival. Other donations of cash or items for various prizes in other events will be acknowledged in event advertising.

If your business is interested in this opportunity to contribute for the fishing derby it would be greatly regarded. We thank you for your time and consideration. For any further questions in regards to the fishing derby event, feel free to contact the Fishing Derby Coordinators: Ed Nabess 204-271-5159 or Will Rigby 204-271-3693 or Dave Osika 204-687-6547. Any other time feel free to contact any Trout Festival Committee member.

Thank you,

Fishing Derby Coordinators Box 751 Flin Flon, MB R8A 1N6